Woodard, Marina (UTC)

From: Lykken, David (UTC)

Sent: Wednesday, October 26, 2011 7:18 PM

To: 'celestelucas@hotmail.com'; Johnson, Patricia (UTC); Subsits, Joe (UTC)

Cc: 'rae1818@yahoo.com’; Woodard, Marina (UTC)

Subject: Re: Campbell Court Apartments located at 415 N. 2nd Avenue, Pasco, WA 99301
Mr. Braley,

Your request for an extension to March 2012 to complete the removal of the master meter system locate at the
Campbell Court Apartments is granted.

Please notify pipeline safety staff when Cascade Natural Gas begins work on the conversion.

David Lykken
Pipeline Safety Director

From: Celeste Lucas [mailto:celestelucas@hotmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, October 25, 2011 12:18 PM

To: Johnson, Patricia (UTC); Lykken, David (UTC); Subsits, Joe (UTC)

Cc: Raeanne <rael818@yahoo.com>

Subject: Campbell Court Apartments located at 415 N. 2nd Avenue, Pasco, WA 99301

To whom it may concern:

This email is in regard to the Campbell Court apartments located at 415 N. 2nd Avenue, Pasco, Washington,
99301.

Cascade Natural Gas has been delayed and cannot install the new natural gas meter heads as quickly as they had
hoped, therefore we would like to request an extension until March, 2012 to complete this process.

We very much appreciate your consideration and we can guarantee that the job will be completed and ready for
inspection in April of 2012.

Please contact me with any questions or concerns.
Thank you for your understanding.

Sincerely,

Rex Braley
503-548-3227

rac1818@vahoo.com




